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NEWSLETTER 
No. 07 ð 15th March, 2018 

 
If you have information or ads for the newsletter, need to 
contact the school or want an email forwarded on to a  

 teacher, please email it to northcote.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 
 
 

Important School Diary Dates 
 
 

2018  

 
 
 

Mar 24  Sat Working Bee 1.30 ð 4 pm 
 29 Thurs End Term 1 ð 2.30 pm finish 
 30  Fri Good Friday 
 
Apr 16 Mon Start Term 2 
 23 Mon School Photo Day 
 25 Wed Anzac Day Public Holiday - No school 
 30 Mon Grade 5/6 Camp to Canberra until Friday 4th May  

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK  
Prep Brooke ï Atticus R     3/4 Kate ï Eve B  

Prep Laura ï Nina B      3/4 Hilary ï Eimer Y  

Prep Pip ï Morrison F      3/4 Leah ï Monty L  

1/2 Heather ï Sammy H     3/4 Steven ï James P   

1/2 Linda ï Edward P         3/4 Sharif ï Lani A  

1/2 Stephanie ï Zac Y      5/6 Janelle ï Sylvie G  

1/2 Anita ï Isla M      5/6 Natasha ï Josee G 

1/2 Nicole ï Mia B      5/6 Penny ï Peta V  

        5/6 Tracy ï Diesel S I  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORKING BEE 
Saturday 24th March 

From 1.30 ð 4.00 pm 

TASKS TO BE COMPLETED     PLEASE BRING 

Re-establishing garden on 3/4 campus    Gloves 

Repairing the lemon grove, olive trees    Spades 

& garden beds       Garden Forks 

 

mailto:northcote.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Greetings é 

Teachers as Learners - Pupil Free Day 2 
During the first few busy weeks of Term 1, it is important that we as a teaching staff, donõt hurtle 
past opportunities that come at the beginning of each school year, to look at new ways of doing 
things.  Not because they are new but to r eview our practices to answer our base questions of ð 
why are we here? What do we stand for? How do we achieve our goals? to empower all 
students to learn and achieve.   
 
At Northcote Primary School, we focus on professional learning that will support us t o master 
new skills, build new knowledge and challenge each other to improve our professional practice.  
With these questions and focus in mind, the staff investigated a range of tools, resources and 
initiatives, provided by the Department of Education and  Training.  As always, our instructional 
decisions must be anchored in research validated pedagogies or evidence based practice.   
 
The latest resource released by the DET, ôThe Practice Principles for Excellence in Teaching and 
Learningõ (PPETaL) has a specific focus on teacher practice.  The staff spent the first part of the 
day, in professional reading and conversations, designed to draw parallels (if any) between our 
current pedagogical practice based on ôCuriosity and Powerful Learning Theories of Actionõ (CPL) 
and the PPETaL.   As we soon discovered, there were many similarities, if not identical, 
approaches and strategies outlined in the new document that was already part of our whole 
school pedagogical practice.  This was affirming but this is not where we rest.   
 
With new staff on board this year and a realignment of teaching teams, self-assessments were 
completed across the principles to identify areas for further understanding, extension and 
monitor improvement progress.  Consideration was applied  to how the Practice Principles could 
assist our school to achieve the improvement goals as described in the 2018 Annual 
Implementation Plan under Writing (Build teacher capacity to effectively teach writing using a 
whole school approach) and Student Engag ement (Build teacher capacity to provide challenging 
stimulating learning environments that promote deep learning and thinking).   
 
The next steps will be to engage with the Practice Principles in Writing and Student Engagement, 
by using the engagement act ivities in the classrooms and in collaboration with our Professional 
Learning Teams.  Teachers will work with colleagues to observe and provide feedback on 
improving classroom practice. 
Thank you to Steven, Nicole, Janelle and Tracy for presenting sessions and workshops over the 
day. 
Progress update on the Maintenance Works ð Building A 
The carpenters and painters are busy this week repairing fascia boards and eaves.  Over the last 
few weeks, roof plumbers and roof tilers, were repointing gables, replacing many gutters in roof 
valleys and storm water downpipes and drain heads (see photos).  We have been able to open 
up the temporary fence to reinstate access to drinking station outside the canteen for the 
children.   
 

Warm regards, 
Kerrie 
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SWIMMING SUCCESS 

Northcote students have once again put in 

their heart and soul at the Northern 

Metropolitan Primary Region Swimming 

Championships. Schools from as far as Sunbury 

West and Mernda lined up to compete in this 

carnival of regional champions. Our resident 

champions competing were Asha Sheehan, 

Eliza Burge, Julia Rossi Hunt, Ava Smith, 

George Teague, Kai Sanders, Sam Francis, 

Lucas Chick, Mackenzie Byrnes and Isobel 

Nance. 

Outstanding results were achieved by Sam 

Francis who was awarded a silver medal in 50m Freestyle and a bronze in 50m Butterfly. 

Sensational swim Sam! And Lucas Chick was pipped at the post (welléthe stopwatch actually) in 

50m Backstroke, just missing a bronze medal. So close Lucas! 

We are so proud of you all yet again.  

Tracy Budin 

PS> Iõll never stop thanking parents who make this happen!!!  

(Probably due my years in the pool, and mumõs job as taxi driver!) 

 

 

NPS SPORTS SHIRTS MISSING IN ACTION - URGENT RECALL 

We had a wardrobe of 40éand now we are down to 20. 

If you have seen one of these hanging around the back of your cupboard or 

drawers, please give it a quick wash and return it directly to me. These are 

used for our students when they are proudly representing the school.   

Very much appreciated. 

Krissy King 
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Important information - Student Accident and Private Property Insurance 
The Department of Education and Training (DET), and government schools, do not provide 
personal accident insurance for students. Parents and guardians are generally responsible for 
paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including any transport costs. 
Reasonable low cost accident insurance policies are available from the commercial insurance 
sector.  
The Department of Education and Training also does not hold insurance nor does it accept 
responsibility for private property brought to school by students, staff and visitors.  
Students are advised not to bring any unnecessary or particularly valuable items to school and 

are not allowed to bring any elec tronic toys and games to school 

 
Donõt forget to keep collecting the Coles Sports for Schools vouchers for our 
school.  They can be put in the collection box in the school foyer or alternatively 
in either of the Coles Supermarkets at the Plaza ð we have one box in each 
store!  Tell your friends, neighbours and family to collect them too! 
 
 

 

Advertisements 

The Dept. of Education (DE&T) does not endorse the products & services of any 
private advertiser or notice contained in this newsletter.  No responsibility is accepted 

by the Dept. of Education (DE&T) or this school for the accuracy of information 
contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

 

CERES BUNNIES 

We have had two  very adorable bunnies left with us at CERES and they are super cuddly and 

tolerant. Not scratchy or squirmy. They are 2 year old vaccinated males called Ginger and 

Wombat. No one here is able to give them a forever home so just wondering if  any of the families 

at Northcote PS would like them? Preferably they can stay together as they enjoy spending time  

together.  
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GIRL GUIDES in 2018   

Friendship, fun, challenge and achievement!  

 

Girl Guides is a volunteer-run not-for-profit youth 

organisation that aims to empower girls and young women 

to grow into confident, self-respecting, responsible 

community members. We do this through our unique non-

formal education programs ς fun, games, experiences, under 

the care of trained volunteer Guide Leaders. 

Yarra City District Girl Guides meet weekly during school terms - Junior Guides ages 7-10 (Mark St. Hall 

North Fitzroy, Wednesday  6.30-8PM), Girl Guides ages 10-14 (Edinburgh Gardens Community Rooms 

North Fitzroy, Tuesday 7-9PM), and Senior Guides ages 14-17 (Edinburgh Gardens Community Rooms 

North Fitzroy, alternate Mondays 7-9PM).  

Our units are open to girls and their parents to visitς come and see how you like it. Adult volunteer 

enquiries are also welcome.  

Find us online at www.guidesvic.org.au or email yarra@guidesvic.org.au. 

FIZZY KIDS! A Birthday Extravaganza 

An enjoyably interactive and silly comedy for kids this April school 

holidays by Isabel Angus and Friends 

Its birthday time again for adult twins Izzy Fizzy (Isabel Angus) and 

Dizzy Fizzy (David Morris), so they're throwing a Birthday 

Extravaganza show with a foolproof plan to go back in time. All 

ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ōŜƛƴƎ ƪƛŘǎ ŀƎŀƛƴΗ ό²ƘȅΚ LǘΩǎ ŀ ǿŜƭƭ-known fact that kids are the best. Ever. Full stop.) 

Izzy has built a 'high tech' Age Machine and Dizzy is 110ς45 per cent sure it will work if there's enough 

silly energy in the room. Can the kids in the audience help them achieve their goal?  

In Fizzy Kids, multi-award-winning comedian Isabel Angus presents an exciting and interactive experience 

that celebrates friendship, imagination and being your own silliest self at any age. 

Fizzy Kids welcomes all ages but is well-suited to kids aged 4ς11.  

Where: Melbourne Town Hall - Backstage Room  

When: 4-11 April (excl. Mon 9th) at 1.15pm  

Info & bookings: https://www.comedyfestival.com.au/2018/shows/fizzy-kids  

 

 

http://www.guidesvic.org.au/
mailto:yarra@guidesvic.org.au
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West Ivanhoe Football Club 2018 registrations are now open for girls and 

boys.    

We are located at Seddon Reserve, 103 Green Street, Ivanhoe and have a friendly atmosphere.  
Auskick runs on Saturday mornings from 9.30am to 11.00am.  We have Junior Football teams 
from under 9's to under 14's.  Matches are on Sunday with one weekday training. Generous 
Siblings Discount applies for Junior Football.  For more details or to register please go our 
website westivanhoesportingclub.org.au  For any enquiries please contact Michelle 
at football@westivanhoesportingclub.org.au 

  

http://westivanhoesportingclub.org.au/
mailto:football@westivanhoesportingclub.org.au
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